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It's horrifying to think Australia has one of the highest wildlife extinction rates in the world. We 
need to create the Great Koala National Park, the Government needs to work with the NPA to 
implement this to protect koalas in north-east NSW 
 
I agree with NPA wanting to create a national park in south-west Sydney to ensure rapid 
development does not come at the cost of koalas.  
 
Please protect all ‘koala hubs’ immediately on all land tenures and help identify and protect koala 
climate refugia as a matter of urgency. 
 
Logging on public land that destroys habitat quality for koalas is ridiculous and totally insensitive 
to the public call to protect our environment and wildlife.  
 
Our living world can't survive without biodiversity including our precious Koala habitat.  
 
We need a government that will actually grow some balls and protect what is essential to our 
environment against lobbyists and the vested interests of the big end of town! 


